
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

21st February 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Nursery Parent/Carer sessions. 

We would like to invite you to our Nursery Parent/Carer sessions.  These sessions will not only provide you with an 

opportunity for some quality time with your child but, they will also give you an insight into a typical day at nursery.  

Each week there will be a 30 minute session, at the start of the day, where you are invited to stay and join in with a 

themed activity.  We will offer different sessions throughout this half term and you do not need to attend every 

session.  If there is a session that you would like to attend but your child is not booked in on that day, you are welcome 

to join us, with your child and then take them home with you afterwards.    

The first session will be on Thursday 29th February and will run from 8.45am-9.15am.   

We hope to see as many of you as possible support our new sessions.  

Parent Session Themes and Activities  

Thursday 29th February  

8.45-9.15am 

General Play  

Friday 8th March 

8.45-9.15am 

Healthy Movers 

Monday 11th March 

8.45-9.15am 

Sensory Play 

Tuesday 19th March 

8.45-9.15 

General Play 

 

We look forward to welcoming you. 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Mrs Haskins and the Nursery Team.  

 
 
 


